
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

UPDATE ON TYPHOON WIPHA IN VIETNAM 
 
July 21, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
APL Logistics wishes to provide an update about Typhoon Wipha, which is expected to make landfall on 
Vietnam’s northeastern coast today, Monday, July 21, 2025. 
 
Please note that operations at both of our CFS warehouses in Hai Phong—Pan Hai An (PAN) and GLC— 
will be suspended at 12:00 PM today, Monday, July 21, 2025 until further notice to prepare for the 
typhoon’s impact, instead of at 5:00 PM as stated in our previous advisory.  
 
We are closely monitoring the situation and will keep you informed of any further developments that may 
impact our services. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your APL Logistics Account 
Manager or your local APL Logistics office. 
       
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics  
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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Disclaimer: This advisory does not constitute legal advice and is issued for general information purposes only. 
APL Logistics accepts no responsibility for any information contained within this advisory and disclaims and 
excludes any liability in respect of the contents or for action taken based on such information. 


